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        Department of Parks and Recreation
To:          Honorable Mayor and Commissions 

From:     Robert Baldwin, City Manager 

By:          Mark Felicetty, Director of Parks & Recreation
  
Date:
  June 28, 2016

Subject:  Approval to exceed the $25,000 spending threshold for Shade Systems Inc.
________________________________________________________________________
The Parks & Recreation Department previously obtained Commission approval and purchased Shade Systems for Chester Byrd and Linear Parks from Shade Systems Inc. totaling $90,821.00 during the current fiscal year which has exceeded the $25,000.00 threshold City purchasing policy for a single vendor.
The Parks & Recreation Director is requesting the City Commission to approve the purchase of a Tennis Court Shade Shelter for Frost Park from Shade Systems Inc., for $10,730.00.bringing the vendor total to $101,551.80 thereby requiring Commission approval. 
Funding for this purchase in planned and appropriated in the FY 2016 budget, Parks and Recreation Account Number 001-72-05-572-63-10.
Recommendation

Staff recommends approval of Resolution to purchase the Frost Park Tennis Court Shade system in an amount not to exceed $10,730.00. 
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